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02/02/2021  14:02:382020/5554/P OBJ Richard Banks We have a garden that backs on to the development. A low height car port that can hardly be seen over the 

fence is fine. But on the proposed I would like to make 2 comments. The first regarding the height of the 

development. The proposed development will go substantially above the fence line. This will be imposing 

given its proximity to us. My other comment is on the introduction of a garden studio, and the increased 

occupation again so close to the fence line and our garden. It is not just a small shed for storage, but is fully 

plumbed, increasing occupation and in the worst case making it possible for it to be used as permanent 

accommodation, regardless of the scale of the increase, there would be increased noise from this new use.
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